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Gary <garybrown_geo@msn. com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:30 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61
I was recently informed about the proposed change in minimum leverage for retail Forex. This type of change will
prohibit the smaller investor from managing their leverage in a way that fits their own circumstances and appetite
for risk. To some extent it prevents the smaller investor really having a seat at the table in Forex.

I urge you to reconsider this as it really does close doors and take away freedom of choice.

Regards,

Gary Brown
Independent Forex Trader


